
   

 

 
 
 

Procedures for Public Comment and Input 
 

The Board of Directors of the Florida Charter Foundation, Inc. (the “Foundation”) conducts quarterly 
meetings in accordance with the requirements of Fla. Stat. §286.011 (Sunshine Law).  Board meetings of the 
Foundation are open to the public, including parents, students, staff and other stakeholders.  Although the 
Foundation does not have a process by which attendees may add items to the agenda in advance, all attendees are 
welcome to address any comments and/or input during the “Public Speakers” portion of the board meeting agenda, 
which immediately follows the opening Board Chair actions of calling the board meeting to order and taking a roll 
call to establish a quorum for the board meeting.   

 
Each board meeting agenda shall designate “Public Speakers” as Agenda Item 3.  Immediately following 

Roll Call, the Board Chair shall make the announcement quoted below, and then shall open the floor to any public 
speaker comments and concerns.  For meeting efficiency, each such public speaker shall be limited to three (3) 
minutes.   

 
Board Chair Announcement regarding Pubic Speaker Comment and Input: 
 
“The Board of Directors of the Florida Charter Foundation, Inc. shall now open the floor for comment and 

input by anyone in attendance who would like to speak.  For purposes of meeting efficiency, each speaker shall be 
limited to three (3) minutes.  To address comments or input to the Board of Directors in advance of a regularly 
scheduled board meeting, please feel free to email Mr. Scott Sznitken, Executive Director and Secretary of the 
Board through the “Contact” Page on our website – www.franklin-academy.org” 

 
 


